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November 15, 2021 
 
  
 
Dear Music Educator,  
 
We hope this message finds you well as we head toward a well-deserved Thanksgiving break! As things 
begin to wind down, don’t forget to visit our website and register for the 2022 Lionel Hampton Jazz 
Festival, February 23-26. We are so excited to be able to offer this incredible educational experience to 
you live and in-person. Don’t wait for the school year to slide into the winter holidays; make sure to sign 
up before late registration begins on December 4, 2021.  
 
We are also offering an entirely virtual experience for those unable to travel this year. If you are still 
unsure of your plans, go ahead and sign up for the in-person festival, and we will gladly change your 
registration to a virtual experience should you be unable to attend.  
 
As always, if you have any questions or concerns, please reach out to our office at jazzinfo@uidaho.edu 
or 208-885-5900.  
 
We’re looking forward to seeing you in February! 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
The Lionel Hampton Jazz Festival Team 


